
 

REPORT TO THE COMMUNITY AND CULTURAL AFFAIRS COMMISSION 

 
            
   
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Approve removal of $800 for the SoundXPerience October/November event and return it 
to the Community and Cultural Affairs Commission Budget. 
 
BACKGROUND / DISCUSSION: 
Funds were allocated for an October/November 2017 concert that did not occur.  Future 
consideration for funds for this event can be done by the Commission. 
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